
 

27 January 2017 

   TROPICAL CYCLONE INFORMATION - BLUE ALERT 
 

BOM advises that Exmouth is now on Blue Alert.  A cyclone may produce gales within 24-48 hours and 

residents are advised to start taking precautions now. 

Information on preparing for a cyclone is available in the Shire of Exmouth Cyclone Information Booklet 

(see Blue Alert – Get Ready) which was distributed to all local residents at the start of the cyclone season.  

Copies are also available at the Shire offices or on the Shire website at www.exmouth.wa.gov.au. 

At this time all Shire services are open and operating as normal.  Opening hours at the Exmouth tip have 

been extended until 6pm today, Friday 27 January to allow the community more time to prepare their 

homes and businesses for a possible cyclone.  The library will be closed tomorrow, Saturday, 28 January 

2017. 

Please note that all shire facilities will be CLOSED ON YELLOW ALERT.  This includes the administration 

centre. Library, pool, works depot and tip. 

A welfare centre will be open at the Shire Hall, next to the library off Payne Street, should we move to 

Yellow Alert. 

Residents are advised to keep informed on the development of the cyclone through radio, television or 

internet at www.bom.gov.au. 

 

    Keith Woodward 

    Acting Chief Executive Officer 
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